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Dear
/hju^l, lUi

The Board of Directors of the East Hampton Visiting Nurse 
Association (more familiarly known as THE NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE) 
is proud of the services which are being rendered and is not hesitant in 
soliciting your financial support.

Among other activities, the facilities ahe used by the Church League 
Basketball Teams for practice and for their games, and over a hundred 
boys and girls, aged nine to fourteen, use our gymnasium during the 
basketball season. We also have a popular nursery school, with forty- 
seven children registered this year. The Service Club,which has an active 
membership of over thirty-one ladies, meets regularly in the building to 
work on special projects. Mrs. Lester, our Resident Director, runs a full 
schedule and fits in many meetings and other activities, so that the facili­
ties are in constant use the year round.

Seventy-five per cent of our budget of approximately $10,000.00 
is provided by contributions from our friends and neighbors and we 
appreciate all donations, the small as well as the larger ones. We LIVE 
on YOUR INTEREST.


